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Monday 20th January 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
We would like to invite you to experience a maths mastery shared lesson.  It will take place on Thursday 6th 
February between 2-3pm. There will be a carrousel of mastery activities around the classroom. We hope that 
you will join us to explore different ways to encourage children to deepen their mathematical understanding.  
 
Due to the focus of this shared lesson, we ask that younger siblings do not attend this shared lesson. We are 
sorry for any inconvenience this may cause, however, we do hope that we will be able to invite them to one of 
our future shared lessons.  
 
Please sign in at reception and then join us in year 3. We look forward to seeing as many of you as possible. 
 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Miss Penniston  
 
Class Teacher 
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